
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Riverside County Economic Development Agency/ 
Workforce Development Division (EDA/WDD) 

And 
San Bernardino County Workforce Development Department 

(SBWDD) 

 
Announce Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) Funds 

 

Program Year (PY) 2017/18 
Request for Proposal (RFP) 

 
Regional Training Coordinator 

 
Proposals are requested from qualified bidders interested in providing Regional Training 
Coordinator Services for the Riverside and San Bernardino County Workforce Development 
Board’s in PY 2017/18.  The Regional Training Coordinator will provide coordination and 
training for staff development and capacity building efforts to staff and partners in the Inland 
Empire Regional Planning Unit.  
 
Bidders may download an electronic copy of the RFP from the “Program Resources”@ 
www.rivcoworkforce.com on or after April 3, 2017. 
 
Proposals are due by May 3, 2017, 10:00 am (PDT).  Proposals may be hand carried 
into the Riverside Workforce Development Center or delivered via postal mail or 
courier and must be date and time stamped.   
 

Riverside Workforce Development Center 
1325 Spruce St. Suite 110 

Riverside, CA 92507 
Attention: Administration Unit 

No faxed or late submissions will be accepted. 
 
All questions regarding the RFP may be submitted electronically to hreeves@rivco.org on or 
before April 18, 2017. 
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